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Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
Firstly, this is our first newsletter of 2024 – on behalf of all the staff & myself at Burford Primary School, I would like 
to thank all of you who gave us all cards and gifts for Christmas.   They were very much welcomed and made us all 
feel very appreciated – thank you everyone. 
  
We have had another 'Burford Best' week full of wonderful teaching and learning.  
  
A FEW CHANGES FOR MORNING DROP OFF 
  
● I am sure you will agree that we want the BEST learning opportunities for your children and with that in 
mind we are making a few tweaks to the systems in the morning. As from Monday 22nd January all teaching staff 
will be in the classrooms delivering learning from 8.30am so will not be available for a morning chat as we want 
learning to start as soon as it possibly can. There will be a member of the senior leadership team available on the 
gate to take important messages.  
 

• The school gates will open at 8.30am and close at 8.45am.  

• Your child's class teacher will be available for a chat at the end of the day if needed. You can also contact    
               your child's teacher via their class email or the school office.  

• Warwick class - there will be a member of the team on the classroom door to meet and greet 

• Windrush and Tolsey are to come to school via the cloakroom door. Classroom doors will remain shut.  

• Wysdom and Priory children will head upstairs independently.  

• I am sure you will support this slight morning change as we all want 'Burford Best' for the children.  
  

• Please see the school website for updates regarding your child's learning - you will find up to date topic 
maps for current learning.    Next academic year’s term dates and holidays can also be found on the 
website. Burford Primary School (burford-pri.oxon.sch.uk) 
  

• Last call for parent questionnaire - https://forms.gle/3cRbBmczY52xx8V6A 
 
• Attached you will find a guidance sheet from the NHS to guide you when to keep your child off school due 
to illness.   Hope this is helpful. 

 

• Attached you will find next term’s Menu choices from the School Lunch Company which will run from after 
February half term to July. 

 

• As ever, thanks for your continued support - Happy Friday.  
 
Mrs Rachel Veeder  
  
Interim Executive Head Teacher  
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Diary Dates & Future Dates 
 Tuesday 6th February   Year R & Year 6 Height & Weight measurements  

Friday 9th February Valentine’s Disco 

Friday 9th February Last day of term 3.15 p.m. 

Monday 19th February INSET DAY 

Tuesday 20th February Start of Term 

 
 
 
 

 
 

In the Community 
 
 

Buford Town Council Playground Project – please see attached ‘good news’ letter regarding this 
project. 

 
 

      

 
 

Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been ‘Burford Best’ 
Last week they were:- 

 
Warwick Class –  Alfie Carpenter 
Windrush Class – Toby Shepherd   

Tolsey Class –Sadie Williams    
Wysdom Class – Isla Crofts        
Priory Class –  Troy Jackson 

 
This week they are:- 

 
Warwick Class – Remi Richards      

Windrush Class – Leo Lake      
Tolsey Class – Oscar Arstall         

Wysdom Class –  Amber Kibbey        
Priory Class – Laurence O’Brien  

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


